Mike Ivino for the People

About eight-months ago I had the pleasure of meeting Mike Ivino for the very first time when he appeared before a screening committee to seek the Conservative endorsement.

One of the very first questions asked of him was, "Why are you seeking our endorsement?" He detailed his reasons and then stated that he would be seeking an endorsement from all the other political parties as well, because he doesn't want to be accountable to any one party. He explained how he wants to run for town board because he wants to get involved and help make Saugerties a better place to live. He made it very clear from Day One that he is in this for the people not party politics. He then laid out his vision. One-by-one, each member of the committee had an opportunity to interview Mike and each member asked a series of questions, after which Mike left the room.

I have been involved in politics for many years, as most readers are well aware, and I can honestly say that I have never met a more polite, decent and straight forward man in all that time. I couldn't get over the way this young man conducted himself—an absolute gentleman. I feel strongly that Mike Ivino will be one of the best town board members we've had in many years. I appreciate that he was honest with us right up front stating that he's in this to represent the people, not the party.

With that said, I ask all registered voters, no matter which party, if any, that you are affiliated with, to give Mike Ivino the opportunity to represent each and every one of us and to prove what he can do for Saugerties. On Election Day, November 5th, please vote for Mike Ivino either on Ilne B,C, F, or G.

George Heidcamp